
Dave Barthelmy 

From: robert lavinsky/The Arkenstone [rob@irocks.com]

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2006 08:35 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Notice of NEW Mineral Auctions Posted Tonight

07/31/2006

 

 

 

You are receiving this email from The Arkenstone because you purchased a product or registered on our auction 

website www.MineralAuctions.com. If you haven't done so already, you may click to confirm your interest in 

receiving email campaigns from us. To no longer receive our emails, click to unsubscribe.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

MineralAuctions.com - Auctions Closing Tonight 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

-- PLEASE EMAIL ME DIRECTLY at rob@irocks.com TO BE PROMPTLY REMOVED FROM 

THIS MAILING LIST 

We have posted our weekly auctions tonight, and they will end on Thursday as usual, 

even though started late. Thanks for bidding with us! http://www.mineralauctions.com  

 

(NOTE: be sure to hit " refresh" on your browser to see recent updates to the directory 

pages) Sincerely, Rob Lavinsky 

 

PLEASE EMAIL ME DIRECTLY at rob@irocks.com TO BE PROMPTLY REMOVED 

FROM THIS MAILING LIST 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

Contact Information 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

email: rob@irocks.com  

phone: 972-437-2492  

web: http://www.irocks.com  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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